
The Monroe County Sheriff’s Office is looking for any information or leads with regard to a rash of 
boat thefts and burglaries to vessels in the Middle and Lower Keys where electronics (GPS’s, 
tools, depth finders, etc.) have been stolen. This is a reminder to take photos of all of your 
equipment and document serial numbers, make, model and any special engravings or 
identifiable markings on your equipment.  This is imperative for law enforcement in order to be 
able to return your property if recovered at a later date.  Help us, help you. If you have video 
surveillance equipment, please make sure it is in working order and turned on.  
  
A reminder:  
Be alert! If you see someone acting suspiciously in your neighborhood, call the Sheriff’s Office 
immediately. If possible get description or license plate number, slip number for boats, and/or 
make of vehicle. Don’t wait until the next day and don’t try confronting the person yourself. In some 
of our investigations, if we had received a call right way, we may have been able to apprehend the 
suspect as he was perpetrating the crimes 
 

Anyone with information on any crime could be eligible for a reward by contacting Miami-Dade and 
The Florida Keys Crime Stoppers at the following (You will remain anonymous):  
  
Miami-Dade County Callers 
• (305) 471 – TIPS (8477) or 1-866-471-8477 
• Visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select “Give A Tip” 
• Send a text message to 274637. Enter CSMD followed                                                       

by the tip information and press send. 
 

Monroe County Callers 
• 305-853-7491 or 305-481-8060 
• Tips may also be submitted on line at www.tipsubmit.com 
• Via a text message to 274637 using the keyword TIP136.  
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